
Item 9(3)(iv) 
 
EXECUTIVE – 15 JANUARY 2014 
 
RESPONSES TO 2014/15 BUDGET CONSULTATION 
 
1. The way to run local government better is by stopping payments and unverified 

allowed by receipt expenses to the plethora of Councillors in too many Councils.  
This edict from the past has resulted in many very old and incompetent people, 
mainly disinterested men seeing an easy add-on for their pensions, earning loads 
of money (paid by me!) for doing not a lot, and blocking younger councillors 
coming in.  I am an (almost) 70 year old woman, and believe that local 
government would be better run if all Councillors were paid only receipted and 
verified expenses – as was the case in the past, with a cap at the age of 70.  
That would clear out the rot, and bring in faster and more educated decisions!  

  
 But it won’t happen, ‘cos the old reactionaries love their perks for doing not a lot!  

Fewer councils, fewer bureaucrats equals lowed local taxes and quicker 
decisions – I can but dream! 

  
 Regards 
 
2. Feedback from the Liberal Democrat Group – copy letter dated 9 January 2014 

attached 
 
3. I am trying to comment upon the Council's draft Budget proposals, but I cannot 

discover any way of doing so online.  None of the numerous "results" which the 
online search produces seem to connect to any response form, so it appears I 
will have to send my comments in hard copy.  As responses have to be in by 9 
a.m. on Monday 13 December, and your offices are not open before then, it will 
have to be delivered through your letterbox at the weekend. 
  
It appears the same method will also be necessary to deliver a collective 
response (in the form of a petition against the cuts).  The act of delivery will be 
photographically recorded in order to prove that the response was sent in before 
the deadline which the Council has imposed. 
  

 
 

  
 Feedback from  – copy letter dated 10 January 2014 attached 
 
 
 Petition from the Socialist Party – copy attached 
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